Employment Opportunity

Terrell County is accepting applications for a Venue Staff
to work at the Terrell County Visitor Center. Applicant
must be at least 18 years of age. Applicant must be able
to work 20 hours a week at the Visitor Center.
Applications can be obtained in the County Clerk’s office
at the Courthouse during regular business hours and on
the Terrell County website at co.terrell.tx.us.
Applications must be received by 5 p.m. on Friday
February 28, 2025. Terrell County is an Equal
Opportunity Employer.



